Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 08, 2014 8:15 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; Charlotte Brown; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

FW: Chapel Minutes 4/3/14

From: Wendy Nolin [mailto:wnolin@nhvt.net]

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2014 11:20 PM

To: Wendy

Subject: Chapel Minutes 4/3/14

Crowther Chapel Committee Meeting, April 3, 2014

Members attending the meeting were John Augustine, Josh Trow, Skip and Wendy Nolin.

Meetings will be the first Thursday of the month at 3:30PM until school is out. July and August the meetings will be the first Friday of the month at 8:00 AM.

The Chapel will be open on June 29, July 27, August 31, and September 28 from 11:30 until 1:30 PM.

John will see about putting an ad in the Recreation Brochure. He will also talk to the Methodist Church in Sunapee about putting information in the Sunday bulletin. Skip will check with the St. Patrick's Newport and St. Jochaim's Sunapee Church to put it in their Sunday bulletin.

Skip asked permission to buy candles and batteries as needed. It was a unanimous vote to grant this.

locents are needed. Please let us know if you could take a day:

June 29

July 27 August 31

September 28 - Skip Nolin

Next meeting will be on Thursday, May 1 at 3:30.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.

No virus found in this message.

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 2014.0.4355 / Virus Database: 3722/7314 - Release Date: 04/07/14